
MIKE STEKETEE 

416 Thornford Rd., Yarra NSW 2580 

 

Due to ongoing problems accessing the portal, I am lodging my objection to this project by email. 

 

This project is an inefficient and potentially dangerous way to dispose of Sydney's waste. 

Transporting waste over this distance does not make sense. The energy produced from incinerating 

the waste is insufficient to justify the process. The risk of releasing dangerous toxins is substantial, 

particularly given Veolia's poor record of environmental breaches. 

 

I accept the Deartment's disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mike Steketee 

0439 981 050 

 


